
Steubenville 
Steubenville Conference Informational Meeting: Sunday, January 9 after 11am Mass at Sacred Heart 
 
Join us for 11am Mass, followed by an informational meeting in the Sacred Heart School Basement. We 
will discuss details for the upcoming high school trip to the Steubenville Rochester Conference, July 15-
17, 2022. 
 
Contact Kelsey with questions: kelseyc@hffdl.org or (920)921-0580 ext. 303 

March For Life 
Hey, there! 
 
We are so excited to announce that registration for the March for Life 2022 trip with Holy Family is now 
OPEN!  
 
There is a very limited number of spots available, so keep that in mind when considering the trip- spots 
will go quick. The seats on the bus will be offered to SMSA students, as well as Holy Family faith 
formation students. Due to the limited amount of spots, completing the registration form does NOT mean 
that you are officially registered for the March for Life 2022 trip. Spots will be filled on a first come, first 
serve basis- reservations for spots will be taken in registration order based on submission date of the 
JotForm including a down payment. You will be notified by November 8th that your registration has been 
accepted.  At that time, you will be asked to submit a $100 down payment (checks made out to Holy 
Family Catholic Community, subject line: March for Life). 
 
This year we are taking a combined trip with St. Francis Borgia Parish in Cedarburg. The cost per 
participant will be $160. This low cost is due to very generous support from the Respect Life committee 
at St. Francis Borgia and their local chapter of Knights of Columbus. Additionally, students will be asked 
to cover their own food and souvenir costs. 
  
The trip is a super quick one- that doesn’t include an overnight stay in a hotel, so it will certainly be a wild 
ride. Some timing details are yet to be determined, but the general overview of the timeline is as follows: 
Leave in the afternoon on Thursday, January 20th from Fond du Lac to meet the rest of the crew in 
Cedarburg. Leave from Cedarburg to drive through the night and arrive in Washington D.C. pretty early 
on Friday January 21st. During the day on Friday, there will be a couple of hours to visit 
monuments/museums, then attend the rally, and walk the March. Around 7pm on Friday, we will depart 
and drive overnight to arrive back in Cedarburg around 10am on Saturday, January 22nd and then of 
course, the drive back to Fond du Lac. 
 
Students/parents can register using this link: https://form.jotform.com/acords/marchforlife2022  
 
Please contact Kelsey Carter with any questions:  
Office: (920) 921-0580 ext. 303 
Cell: (920) 517-8863 
Email: kelseyc@hffdl.org 
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